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Brenda Schory, Shaw Media, requested the following records: “…whatever the FOIA response 

was given to Matt Rodwald's FOIA as detailed in the agenda for the school board's April 11 

meeting.”  
 

This FOIA request was received April 13, 2022, and responded to on April 18, 2022. It took one 

District employees a total of 50 minutes ($28.60) to respond to this FOIA request. Total attorney 

time equaled 0 hours ($0). 


